
 

  

                   TENDER CANCELLATION NOTICE   

      

Supply, Installation, Testing and Commissioning of 150 KVA Prime Rating 
Diesel Generator Set to be installed at NBP Regional Office, Larkana. 

 
 

All concerned are informed that NBP Notice for the above cited tender posted on NBP’s 

website (Ref: NT- 10/27/2023-1, dated 27th October 2023), PPRA’s website (Ref: TS 

524077E dated 28th October  2023) and published in newspaper be treated as cancelled.     

This advertisement is also available on NBP and PPRA websites.   

 
 
 
 
 
(Divisional Head) 
Procurement Division  
Logistics, Communications & Marketing Group,  
3rd Floor, NBP Head Office Building,  
I.I Chundrigar Road, Karachi.  
Tel: 021-99220331, 38902435 
 
 


